
 
 

 

Clocking In/Out 

 
https://scheduling.esosuite.net/EPS/main/TimeClock.ashx?DB=falck-sandiego 

Troubleshooting  
• Turn on location services 
• iPhone: 
Go to settings -> privacy -> location services -> safari app 
(whatever browser you use) -> make sure it says “while using 
the app.” 
• Android:  
Go to Google Chrome browser -> settings -> site settings -> all 
sites -> go to ESO Timeclock (link above) -> make sure location 
is allowed 
• Clear Browser History 
 

Any questions or concerns, please contact the timekeeper, 

Jennifer Oliver, at SDtimekeeping@falck.com 

Clocking in/out 
through UKG will 

be discontinued on 
December 30, 

2024. 
• If you are working a shift 

that starts on December 
29, please clock out on 

UKG.  

• If you are working a shift 
that starts on December 

30, please clock in on 
ESO.  

 
When accessing the 

ESO time clock 
system, you must 

allow “location 
services” on the 

device being used 
& be within 150 
feet of a station. 

 

If needed, the 

assigned 

equipment (i.e., 

unit phone or 

tablet) is provided 

to clock in/out. 
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